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1 July 2024 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 

 

Dear Committee Secretary 
 
Clarification to Hansard –Budget Estimates hearing on 31 May 2024 
 
I am writing to clarify evidence given by me to the Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs 
Legislation Committee during the Estimates hearing on Friday 31 May 2024. 
 
On page 14 of the transcript, in response to questions from Senator Faruqi about a meeting 
with the proprietors of Hue, I said: 
 

Mr Sivaraman: Yes, there was a meeting with the president, the chief executive and 
members of my team where I think we discussed the contract. 
 

On 21 June, Ms Smith confirmed that this should be corrected as she was not in attendance 
at that meeting. 
 
Please contact  on  should further information be required.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Giridharan Sivaraman 
Race Discrimination Commissioner 
 
 
 

 
  




